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Joining Forces for Safer Roads 
 

Boulder City Police Department (BCPD) is “Joining Forces” to make our 

roads safer for drivers. The “Joining Forces” campaign is a high visibility, 

multi-jurisdictional statewide effort to increase safety on Nevada’s roads 

by increasing enforcement and awareness of traffic laws. Through 

January 22, 2019, more than two dozen law enforcement agencies 

statewide are cracking down on drivers exceeding speed limits or driving 

too fast for road conditions. Numerous police agencies will be conducting 

extra patrol on Interstate 11 and US-95 within the city limits of Boulder City 

during this period. Drivers are urged to slow down and drive with caution so they can arrive alive. Driving 10 

mph over the posted speed limit will only decrease a 300-mile trip by approximately 30 minutes. However, it 

may result in you getting pulled over and cited which will take roughly 10 minutes and cost a couple 

hundred dollars. Check out the story FOX 5 did here: www.fox5vegas.com/news/law-enforcement-

cracks-down-on-drivers-for-the-new-year/article_c011f8c4-0efe-11e9-af88-fb15706be03f.html. 

State of the City Scheduled 
 

Mayor Rod Woodbury invites you to the 2019 State of the 

City address on Thursday, January 17, 2019. Social Hour 

starts at 5:00 p.m., while the address will start at  6:00 p.m. 

The  State of the City Annual Address  will again be held at 

the Boulder Creek Golf Club Pavilion, 1501 Veterans 

Memorial Drive in Boulder City. Please RSVP by Thursday, January 10, 2019  by calling the City Clerk’s 

Office at  702-293-9208. 

BCPD Welcomes New Officer  
 

Welcome to Boulder City’s newest Police Officer, Guy Liedkie. Chief Tim 

Shea administered the Oath of Office to Officer Liedkie on December 27, 

2018. He is an experienced officer, having served as a trooper with 

Nevada Highway Patrol and as a Deputy Sheriff with the King County 

Sheriff’s Office (WA). He is also a military veteran who served combat 

duty in Iraq. Officer Liedkie will affirm the Oath of Office again on 

Tuesday, January 8 before City Council, along with new Officers Kenny 

Calzada and Kevin Barakat, who started field training last month. 
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